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FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 25, 2007

TO: Honorable Geanie Morrison, Chair, House Committee on Higher Education 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB400 by Goolsby (Relating to the eligibility of a high school graduate for automatic 
admission to an institution of higher education.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the eligibility requirements for automatic admission to institutions of higher 
education. The student would  be eligible for automatic admission if the student was in the top 10 
percent  of the student's high school class if the student graduated from high school before the 2007-
2008 school year or in the top 7.5 percent in the 2007-2008 school year or subsequent years. There 
would be no significant fiscal impact to the state.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 781 Higher Education Coordinating Board
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